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Welcome to NERYCõs March Waterline.  I 

hope that you find this monthly newsletter 

informative  as it is jam -packed with the 

activities in and around the club for the 

next month and half or so.  As I mentioned 

in last monthõs issue (and Commodore Paul Miller  also  mentioned  in several 

emails , I am going to fill in for a bit until we can get someone to vol unteer to 

take over.  (Any takers?!?)  So for the time being if you have any interests, 

articles, notes, etc. to share with your fellow members please send them to me  

throughout the month of March and I will include them in the next issue .  I didnõt 

see any photos come out for the Valentine õs Dinner on Feb 10 th so I couldn õt 

include any here  but I  do know over 30 people attended that evening and 

enjoyed great company and food .  Thatõs it for now.  Please enjoy your 

Waterline.         

  Dave Brzezowski -Dock Master  
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